
 
Please accept the following as my submission as part of the Inquiry into  
the provisions of the Migration Amendment (Designated Unauthorised  
Arrivals) Bill 2006. 
 
I have recently watched Hotel Rwanda - the torture and horror reminded me  
how lucky I am that I live in Australia.  It fills me with despair to think  
that fellow human beings are escaping from death, torture and inconceivable  
terror and we treat them like criminals.  I support community placement of  
refugees, like in Sweden. 
 
I therefore oppose the Migration Amendment (Designated Unathorised  
Arrivals) Bill 2006. 
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